
   HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL
    P.O. Box 578.  80, 8th Avenue

    Englehart, Ontario
     P0J 1H0

      Phone: (705) 544-2397       Fax:    (705) 544-2466
Principal:  Mr. Matthew Turner    email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!”

Dear Parents & Guardians   May 18, 2011

I would like to bring to your attention an exciting development at Holy Family. Our school is now a
member of the National Network of Partnership Schools (NNPS).  This is an International network of
schools committed to improved student success through the active engagement of parents and other
community partners.  More information will be forthcoming in June, as well as next September about this
project.  For more information about NNPS please visit www.csos.jhu.edu/p2000/

Also, Mrs. Church and I are interested in sending home electronic copies of calendars, newsletters etc etc
to you beginning ASAP.  If you are interested in receiving email notifications in this regard, please return
the bottom portion of this letter or call us with your name and a working email address and we can put
you on the list! Please contact the school should your email address change in the future.

Lastly, just a reminder to check out the school webpage on the Board website, as we put many interesting 
items on there.    www.ncdsb.on.ca/schools/school.php?id=3

Have a great LONG weekend!

Mr. Turner

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
YES, please put me on the email correspondence list

Parent/Guardian name: ___________________________________________________

email: ________________________________________________________________________


